
From: Jeffrey Delapena
To: Linda Micheel
Cc: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan; Jenna Kay; Oliver Orjiako; Jose Alvarez
Subject: RE: Comment to the comp plan
Date: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 4:49:01 PM

Good day, Linda,
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the 2025 Comprehensive Growth Plan. I have
forwarded to staff, and will add these to the Index of Record.
 
 
From: Linda Micheel <lindamicheel@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 4:46 PM
To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan <comp.plan@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Comment to the comp plan

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Considering how complicated putting together a Comprehensive Growth
Management Plan is, and considering how imperative it is to satisfy mandates from
the state (climate change/emissions) as well as making sure that actual persons who
live in Clark County have access to affordable housing, protection from incompetent
PVJR operators (Eric Temple) and his lust for heavy industry in Clark County,
protection from loss of agricultural and recreational land, I hope you choose your
decisions and actions wisely.
 
Please listen to the many voices of the citizens of Clark County and not special
interest groups like developers, and make decisions based on preserving and
promoting the quality of life we need and want.
 
In that spirit,
Yours,
Linda MIcheel 
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